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YOUTH RED CROSS WING ACTIVITIES: 2017-18 

 

 YRC Meeting 

First meeting of Youth Red Cross Wing for the academic year 2017-18 was conducted by 

Mrs.O.S.Suguna Sheela, YRC Coordinator on 4
th

 July 2017 from 1.10 pm to 2.30 pm in 

Chapel hall. Divya Jain of B.Com (General) III year, Manish Kumar Jha of B.Sc (MSC’s) 

III year and Murali Krishna of BBA III year were selected as student representatives. 

They will be assisted by Jahnavi Naidu of B.Com (General) III year, Ahmed Murtuza of 

III (IT) and Krishna Agarwal of BBA III year respectively. Active member team was also 

selected. The activities for the academic year 2017-18 were discussed in the meeting. 
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 Orientation Programme for freshers on YRC 



Orientation Programme for first year students was organized on 14
th

 July 2017 from 12.20 pm to 

1.10 pm in chapel hall. The resource persons were Mr.Ramana, IRCS, State Coordinator and Mr. 

Mamidi Bheem Reddy, Chairman, IRCS, Hyderabad District Branch. Mrs.O.S.Suguna Sheela, 

YRC Coordinator addressed the freshers about youth Red Cross wing of the college and its 

activities. Divya Jain of B.Com (General) III year highlighted the activities conducted in the 

previous academic year. Karan of B.Com III (IT) inspired the freshers by sharing his experiences 

with YRC wing. 
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 Blood Screening Camp 

Blood Screening Camp was organized by Youth Red Cross Wing of the college in 

coordination with Red Cross Blood Bank, Vidya Nagar, Hyderabad for 300 students of 

B.Com first year (General, Computers, Honors, Professionals, IT and IF&A) on 25
th 

July 

2017 and for 300 students of BA first year (Mass Comm., JPE), B.Sc (MPC, MEC, MPCs) 

and BBA (IT, Analytics) on 26
th

 July 2017 in Josephs Hall from 8.30 am to 1.30 pm. The 

camp was inaugurated by Rev.Fr.Vincent Arokiadas, Principal and Rev.Fr.Thumma 

Solomon, Correspondent of the College. The Technicians of Red Cross blood bank 

Mr.Srinivas and Mrs.Venkata Narayanamma conducted the blood screening. The test was 

organised to keep a record of the blood group of students and to help the needy when 

required. 



 

Blood Screening Camp 

 

Blood Screening Camp 

 


